
October 5, 2019 
 
PSA General Meeting 
Meeting called to order at 12:15 pm. 
 
Richard Pina, program co-director, presented two musicians: Caleb Veazey on guitar and Clinton 

Patterson on guitar and voice. They were very well received. The following are their phone 
numbers and email addresses. 

  Caleb: 214-226-5416 calebveazey@alum.calarts.edu 
  Clinton: 661-600-6514 clinton.c.patterson@gmail.com 
 
Larry Rodgers reminded everyone that money is still needed for Art for Kids, the organization to raise 

money for children in foster care. You can send a check to the PSA P.O. Box or you can pay through 
Paypal on the PSA website.  

The PSA 95th Annual Exhibition will be in April 2020. 
The Artist Choice Exhibit was very successful. Six artworks were sold for a total of $2,340. 

Congratulations to the artists. Also Miguel of Whites Gallery has decreased his commission to 
15%. 

The Pasadena Library Exhibition, Canvas, Clay, Glass & Paper, will run to October 30. It features 48 
artworks by 15 members. They are Andrea Abonyi, Mariko Bird, Patti Coyle, Alison Davies, 
Maryellen Eltgroth, Karen M. Holgerson, Sonali Kolhatkar, Rosina Maize, Paul Martinez, Rhonda 
Raulston, S. A. Smith, Suzanne Urquiza, Tsvetelina Valkov, Marian Westall and Bryn Ziegler.  

The Art of Giving Art will feature PSA members at McGinty’s Gallery at the End of the World. It will run 
from November 23, 2019 to January 4, 2020. PSA has the room and the alcove towards the rear of 
the gallery. Each artist will have a four foot wide section of wall to display their four to six 
artworks. Each artwork should be 12 inches by 12 inches or smaller. Prices for the original art 
should not exceed $250. In addition, there will be print bins available for participating artists. 
More information will be forthcoming. All available spaces have been reserved. 

Also at McGinty’s Gallery at the End of the World, PSA will have the New Members Showcase featuring all 
the new members from 2019. This will be presented February 2020. 

 
Leah Knecht presented the results of the PSA survey that was sent out sometime ago. 68 members 

responded. Many suggestions and some complaints were received. The complete report will be 
sent out via email by the exhibition committee. 

 
George Miller reminded everyone that the Pasadena Artwalk is next Saturday October 12. PSA has a 

booth on Madison and Green Street that promotes our organization. Members have reserved spots 
to exhibit a piece of art. However at this time there is no more room.  

 
Renee Strouse memtioned that the next salon will be November 9 at Jackie Steimke’s house from 1:00 to 

4:00. The address is  
  366 Brockmont Dr,  

Glendale, CA 91202 
 
Vic Picou mentioned that PSA members have an exhibition opportunity again at Storrier Stearns Japanese 

Gallery in Pasadena on November 24, 2019. If interested contact Kruti Shah or Darien Donner. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:00 pm. 
I’d like to give a special thanks to Jackie Steimke for filling in for me and taking the minutes. Any 

corrections can be sent to me Danny Mattijetz (Recording Secretary). 
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